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Dear Year 4 Parents,                                                                                        26.4.2019 

Welcome to the Summer Term in Year 4!  We have enjoyed our time with the class so 

far and are looking forward to a productive term with lots of hard work, learning and 

fun.  

Details of the curriculum we will cover this term are attached with this letter, and are 

also available on our school website. 

Each week the children will continue to do the Speedy Maths Trail and the Times 

Tables Trail to improve their number fact recall. We have also introduced a 15 minute 

arithmetic test that will reinforce key areas already taught. Most of the children have 

been working hard at learning their multiplication tables. It is important that the 

children know the multiplication facts out of order as well as chanting them straight 

through. It is also good to look at related division facts when learning tables so the 

children are more able to see the relationship between multiplication and division, e.g. 4 

x 5 = 20 so 20 ÷ 4 = 5 & 20 ÷ 5 = 4. Times tables are so important and any help at home 

with these is beneficial.  

We expect the children to read regularly at home either to themselves or to an adult 

or sibling. 

P.E. will take place on Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays but please ensure that your 

child has a complete, named P.E. kit in school every day so that we can take advantage 

of the good weather when possible and be ready for any extra practices we may have 

for Sports Day. 

In June, Year 4 will complete assessments and in early July you will receive your child’s 

report. This will be followed by the annual ‘Moving On Evening’.  

We are very much looking forward to this, our last term with the Year 4 and hope it will 

prove a most successful term for your child, with every individual continuing to make 

good progress academically, physically and socially.   

                                                        Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Belshire and Mrs Mayor 

 


